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Option 1: Family relationships 

12. How much do you agree with each of these sentences? 

 
I do not 
agree 

I agree a 
little 

I agree 
somewhat 

I agree a 
lot 

I totally 
agree 

 Don’t 
know 

There are people in my 
family who care about me 

     
 

 

If I have a problem, people in 
my family will help me 

     
 

 

We have a good time 
together in my family 

     
 

 

I feel safe at home        

My parent(s) listen to me 
and take what I say into 
account 

     
 

 

My parents and I make 
decisions about my life 
together 

     
 

 

 

Option 2: Friendships 

26. How much do you agree with each of these sentences? 

 
I do not 
agree 

I agree a 
little 

I agree 
somewhat 

I agree a 
lot 

I totally 
agree 

 Don’t 
know 

I have enough friends        

My friends are usually nice 
to me 

     
 

 

Me and my friends get along 
well together 

     
 

 

If I have a problem, I have a 
friend who will support me 

     
 

 
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Option 3: Feelings about school 

33. How much do you agree with each of these sentences? 

 
I do not 
agree 

I agree a 
little 

I agree 
somewhat 

I agree a 
lot 

I totally 
agree 

 Don’t 
know 

My teachers care about me        

If I have a problem at school 
my teachers will help me 

       

If I have a problem at school 
other children will help me 

       

There are a lot of arguments 
between children in my class 

       

My teachers listen to me and 
take what I say into account 

       

At school I have 
opportunities to make 
decisions about things that 
are important to me 

       

I feel safe at school        

Option 4: Local area 

37. How much do you agree with each of these sentences about your local area? 

 
I do not 
agree 

I agree a 
little 

I agree 
somewhat 

I agree a 
lot 

I totally 
agree 

 Don’t 
know 

I feel safe when I walk 
around in the area I live in 

       

In my area there are enough 
places to play and have a 
good time 

       

If I have a problem there are 
people in my local area who 
will help me 

       

Adults in my local area are 
kind to children 

       

In my local area, I have 
opportunities to participate 
in decisions about things 
that are important to 
children   

       

Adults in my area listen to 
children and take them 
seriously 

       
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Option 5: Daily activities 

68a. How often do you usually spend time doing the following things when you are not at school? 

 

Never 

Less than 
once a 
week 

Once or 
twice a 
week 

Three or 
four days 

a week 

Five or 
six days a 

week 
Every 
day 

Helping out around the house 
(household chores) 

      

Taking care of brothers or 
sisters or other family 
members  

      

Working with family (e.g. 
family business, family farm) 

      

Doing other work (not with 
family) for money or food 

      

Doing extra classes / tuition 
when not at school 

      

Doing homework and 
studying 

      

Going to religious places or 
services 

      

68b. And how often do you usually spend time doing the following things when you are not at 
school? 

 

Never 

Less than 
once a 
week 

Once or 
twice a 
week 

Three or 
four days 

a week 

Five or 
six days a 

week 
Every 
day 

Watching TV       

Playing sports or doing 
exercise 

      

Relaxing, talking or having 
fun with family 

      

Playing or spending time 
outside 

      

Using social media (on a 
computer, tablet or phone) 

      

Playing electronic games (on 
a computer or other device) 

      

Doing nothing or resting 
(apart from sleeping at night) 

      

 

 


